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 18th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 1 visit to Mead Open Farm 

 

In Year 1, we are learning about farming, food and animals as well as linking this to our 

science topic of plants and the ongoing theme or seasons. We are going to visit Mead 

Open Farm on the Tuesday 1st October.  

 

The children will have the opportunity to see farm animals up close and explore the 

environment they live in.  

 

The cost for this trip is £15 which has been subsidised by the school and should be paid 

through the Arbor system by Friday 27th September. 

 

We will keep a close eye on the weather, but on the day please ensure that all children 

come to school with a warm water proof coat and comfortable footwear that may get 

wet and muddy.  Please also provide your child with a rucksack to carry their lunch and 

water bottle as they will be carrying it all day. 

 

If you wish to volunteer to come on the trip please email the office or tell a member of 

staff on the door of the classroom.  

 

If your child requires a school packed lunch of either ham, cheese or tuna roll please let 

the school office know by Wednesday 25th September.   

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Brewer 

 


